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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
We are excited to welcome the Scholastic Book Fair back in school next week.  It will 
arrive on Tuesday (7/11/23) and it will be open after school for everyone to browse until 
Monday (13/11/23).  From Wednesday (8/11/23) the Book Fair will also be open every 
morning before school from 8am until the children are collected from the yard.  
 
 
There will be a large selection of books available to buy for all age groups, with some 
bargains on the shelves just in time for Christmas.  Every year our Book Fair is really well 
supported and for every book bought, Scholastic give our school commission to buy more 
books in school.  Last year we raised over £700 in commission money to provide new and 
exciting reading books for our school. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Taylor 
 
(Literacy Lead) 


